
 

 
 
 
 
 
21 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Letter to Parents from the Secretary of State for Education 

On Friday 18 June,  the Secretary of State for Education wrote an open letter to parents encouraging 

continued regular testing, to support all the hard work schools and colleges have been doing to 

increase participation.  

We have attached the letter for your information and a copy is available on our website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Geoffrey Fowler 
CEO & Principal 
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